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Dear Supporter, 

Ever since arriving in Honduras it has been nonstop! I love it so much, but it can be seriously 
trying at times. I have seen so much good come out of this ministry. It has been encouraging to see how 
God has blessed the Hodges ministry! 

Last semester we had so many activities where souls were saved. Some of the activities are 
weekly evangelism where we go out to different areas, talk to people, and hand out tracts. There have 
been a lot of children’s ministries such as “Tropa” which is what we would consider boy scouts. They just 
started one for girls as well! We also do Bible clubs and Teen activites. There are also Sunday bus routes 
where we pick up a lot of people for Church! What boggles my mind is that just about every single 
Sunday here people are getting saved! That is just something you do not see in churches in the states! 

I absolutely love teaching! I got to lead one of my students to the Lord and another to gain 
assurance of her salvation. I love being a teacher so much. These kids have captured my heart! 

The ministry has a girl’s academy where they take in some girls from the street or from bad 
home situations. They provide food, and a roof for them. They take them to school and even has started 
teaching them English and other life skills. I do not directly work with them, but I do see them just about 
every day and have been able to communicate and form relationships with them. One of the oldest 
academy girls last semester gave her life to full time ministry and she was able to join the seminary this 
semester! 

My bus route partner last semester graduated from the seminary, and now I have a new partner. 
I was nervous about this because I had to remember houses that we normally visit and people’s names. I 
just depended on my partner last semester to do all the talking and I just smiled and listened. But my 
Spanish is improving some this semester because I am being forced basically to speak only Spanish! 

The ministry has just taken on a children’s home. It is still in the works and one of the young 
teachers here has been given the opportunity to help run the children’s home for the time being! It is 
very exciting, but there are so many factors that are making it stressful. 

This ministry is nonstop and is truly reaping a harvest well planted! 

Thank you for all your prayers and support! Because of the financial support I have received. I 
was able to purchase a car to help get to and from the property and my current living situation! We are 
also raising some money in the ministry currently for a young boy named Roger, who attended school 
here last year. He was diagnosed with Leukemia and would have been one of my students this year. 

Please continue praying for physical endurance, more souls to be saved, all of the children’s 
ministries and their new leadership, my students, our bus routes and evangelism outings, my learning 
Spanish, and the necessary funds to come in for my car payments, and maintenance, and for Roger’s 
treatments. 



If you would like to support me financially, there are several ways to do so. The easiest way 
would be to send a check to Heartland Baptist Missions. Their address is 7000 N. Pensacola Blvd., 
Pensacola, FL 32505. You can also donate online, but there is a processing fee involved. Online donations 
can be made atheartlandbaptistmissions.org. Please prayerfully consider a one-time donation or 
monthly support. 

Again, I thank you for your prayers as I take the next step in following the Lord’s leading. No matter how 
you can support me, whether through prayer or financially, I am extremely grateful. If you wish to be 
personally updated on what the Lord is doing, you can email me at the address listed at the top of this 
letter. 

In Christ alone, 

 Hannah Tabor 



  



 


